Letter from the Director

Warm Summer greetings RSVP Friends!

“Summertime, and the livin' is easy," the popular George Gershwin song goes. Let's face

it, summertime brings with it not only welcome warm weather, but a sense of adventure and
possibility, visits with family and friends, picnic dinners in the back yard, picking up ice cream
to go or making your own, and travels. | am sure that may of you are exciting about being
outside soaking up vitamin D with outdoor projects like tending to your garden, watching the
sunrise and set from your porch, and more — this summer will still be one for the books!

We hope you enjoy the read and all our news. Please feel free to share our newsletter and,
especially, your stories of your volunteer experience with others in your social networks!

Most sincerely,
Mary Carey Seavey, Director



